
Children and Youth
S T  L U K E S  C H U R C H  N E W S L E T T E R

Hi All, 
What a busy term it has been
settling back into a routine
which almost looks like
something we have been
used to 'pre-covid'. I wanted
to send out a newsletter to
keep you updated with
groups re-opening.

We are really excited to
announce that many of our
groups are slowly starting to
open up with the appropriate
measures in place to ensure we
are staying safe. 
Our Baby Group for carers and
babies under 2 years is now
running on a Friday Morning- pre-
booking required.
The next thing to open up will be
our Sunday morning groups, these
happen while the 9.30 informal
service is happening and will be
for Ages 2-11.

We will also be starting a brand
new Youth Group in the Youth
centre on the 25th June. It will
run from 5.30-7 and is for
children of junior school age
(year 3-6). All going well, we
expect to launch a further one in
September for Secondary school
age.

Please do have a look on the at
the attached sheet for further
dates coming up and do not
hesitate to contact us for more
information. Many of these
activities may need pre-booking
so please do look on our website
or Facebook page for up to date
information. 

Facebook- St Lukes- Children
and Youth

Email- families@swaychurch.com

Stay Safe and Speak soon. 
Grace x




